
 
 
 

 

 

Monday 13th March 2023 

 

Begbrook Science Week 

Tuesday 14th March 2023 3.30pm – 3.45pm 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week, we are celebrating British Science Week. Tomorrow, Tuesday 14th March, please join us for the 
Science Fair. Teachers will be in the KS2 playground with a fun and exciting experiment to show you!  

We look forward to welcoming you and celebrating science together! 
 

 

Kind regards, 
Begbrook Team 
 

 


